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Civilian Police Review Board Meetings 
Quarterly, 4th Wednesday of the Month at 5:30 p.m.  
Urbana City Council Chambers 
Public Participation Welcome 
 
The Civilian Police Review Board was established to provide a 
systematic means by which to achieve continuous 

improvement in police community interactions and to provide oversight of internal 
police investigations through review of such investigations.   As part of this mission, 
the CPRB provides an independent process for review of citizen complaints lodged 
against sworn officers. 
 
To File a Complaint or learn more about the Urbana Civilian Police Review Board or 
the Human Relations Office, please visit us at www.urbanaillinois.us/hro. 
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